Official Take-Out/Finish Info

There will be an audible signal when you cross the finish line at Frontier Park.  You will know you are close when you cross under the I-70 bridge.  There is a wing dam just past the barges parked at the Lewis and Clark Boat House.  As long as the river stays low over the next couple days, there will be a calm backwater immediately behind the wing dam.  You should pull up into that back water and verbally check in with the Race officials after you cross the finish.  

If you prefer, you may pull out immediately at Frontier Park. There will be a staging area for you to display your boat and gear that will be accessible to the festival goers.  It will be watched by volunteers until the festival closes at 8 pm. If you are using a canoe from Twin Rivers Canoe Rental, please take your boat and gear to this area as soon as you exit the water and check it in with one of the volunteers. No vehicles or trailers are allowed into the park until the close of the festival at 8 pm.


The official pull out is at Blanchette Landing (Olive Street).  There is easy parking and a restroom right there.  You may meet your ground crew there, pull out and then come the short distance to Frontier Park to pick up your goody bag and enjoy the festival.  There will be a shuttle running every hour, on the hour from Blanchette landing to Frontier Park until the last boat is out of the water.  Volunteers will be at Blanchette until the last racer is off the water.  They will not be watching boats or gear here. 
41 & 65 Mile Racers:

Please note that there will also be an audible signal at Weldon Spring when your boat has been identified by the radio crew. Once you hear the signal, you are free to proceed downriver to the finish. This is in place of the mandatory sign in stop.  It is necessary that you confirm the crew has seen you because that is how we know you are not in trouble upriver. 

